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 March President Letter 

BayLakes Woodturners 

 

February demo - The video demonstration with Alan and Lauren 

Zenreich worked very well.  The club was treated to a variety of 

small turning techniques and embellishments as well as Alan’s 

huge collection of audio-visual equipment.  I think this will 

provide a great base for future video demonstrations.         

Thanks to Ed and Gerry for pulling this together! 

Mini-workshop - We had a handful of members meet again at 

the Artisan center the evening of Feb 26th.  It was another 

opportunity for us to network and exchange experiences.  I’m 

expecting we will schedule another for March.  We can plan for 

another “open night” or if you have a specific topic, we can 

focus on your topic. 

Our next meeting is on March 9th.  We have the topic of 

“finishing”.   The demo will cover the application, leveling and 

buffing of the finish.   Finish types covered will be water-based 

polyurethane, wipe-on oil-based polyurethane, Danish oil and 

two-part epoxy.  We will have a buffing wheel set up and a 

special gallery to view the various finishes side by side.  Bring in 

one of your projects and try out the buffing wheel! 

What did you think of the website???  

www.baylakewoodturners.com    

 

See you Saturday, Tim 
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By: Gerald Jensen 

Our demonstrators for the February meeting were the husband & wife team of Alan and Lauren Zenreich. 

They demonstrated their techniques for unique wood turned jewelry. Alan demonstrated creation      

pendants using multi-axis turning, boring, and beading using the Joyner Off-Center Jig, while Lauren     

demonstrated embellishment of pendants using inks, paints, etc. 

This demo was a first for BayLake Woodturners in that Alan and Lauren were actually demonstrating live 

from their studio in northern New Jersey via the internet. Alan is a pioneer in the use of telecommunica-

tions technology for live demonstrations. A growing number of professional turners and demonstrators 

are adopting this technology to provide live, cost-effective demonstrations for local turning clubs. 

VIDEO DEMONSTRATION 

By: Gerald Jensen 

Congratulations to Richard Seidemann for being awarded a 2019 AAW Scholarship! Richard is one of 28 

recipients of scholarships to the John C. Campbell Folk School and Arrowmont School of Arts & Crafts. 

Richard will be enrolling in a class at the John C. Campbell Folk School later this year. Richard was one of 

137 applicants submitted by 97 different AAW chapters. These scholarships are made possible through 

the investment earnings in the AAW Endowment Trust Fund. Using AAW's endowment earnings to give 

members world-class learning opportunities illustrates the enduring benefits possible by reinvesting 

funds donated by AAW members. 

 



FEBRUARY GALLERY 

Ed Cole Kevin Carpenter—Pistachio Shell Pens 

Pete Schuh 



 

All the Photos, Wave Bowl and 

Beads of Courage Boxes by Gerald 

Jensen.    


